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Title I Parent Survey 2021-2022 
Dear Parent or Guardian:  We are in the process of conducting an evaluation of our parental 
involvement program for the 2021-2022 school year. We are hoping to stay in-person for learning this 
year and we would like your input into our Title 1, 2, 3, and 4 Federal Programs. The Federal Programs 
fund things such as academics, professional development, parent activities, technology, and interventions 
for students.  Please take a few minutes to complete this survey The responses will be used to improve the 
Federal Programs Parental Involvement Program.    
 Yes No 
1 Do you feel welcome in your child’s school?   
2 Does your school encourage you to be involved in your child’s education?   
3 Do you know what it means to be a Title I School and what your rights are?     
4 Do you know how additional help with reading and/or mathematics is given to 

students through the Title I program? 
  

5 Do you know what your child should know and be able to do in reading and/or 
mathematics for the grade he/she is in?  (Academic Content Standards) 

  

6 Does the Title I School-Parent Compact help to remind you about things you can do 
to help your child do better in school? 

  

7 Do you have any suggested changes for the Parent Involvement Policy?   
 

Prior to Covid-19, did you participate in any of the following activities offered this year? 

Please check all that apply: 

 Annual Meeting of Federal Programs                  Family Reading/Math Nights 

 Parent Advisory Committees/Councils  Development of School-Parent Compact 

 Federal Programs Planning/Evaluation for the 
2020-2021 school year 

 Explanation of Adequate Yearly Progress, School 
Improvement, Interventions, Healthly and Safe 
Schools, Professional Development, Parent 
Programs, Student Data 

 Explanation of StateStandards/Curriculum  Volunteering in the Classroom, Understanding 
what your child is being taught 

 Feedback of Parent Involvement Plan     Parent-teacher Conferences 

 

Did you receive a copy of the following three documents this year: 

  Yes No 

LAB Parent Involvement Policy   

LAB Right to Know Letter   

LAB Parent/Student Compact   

LAB Parents as Partners In 
Education Information 
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Please List Any Additional Questions, Comments, Concerns You Have In Order Too Improve The 
Federal Programs At LAB Charter: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name (Optional) ___________________ ___________  Campus __________________ 

 

Do you wish to be contacted by a LAB Charter Staff member to discuss this survey? 

If so please provide: 

Name:            

Email:            

Phone Number:          

Child(ren):           

Campus:           

                                        

If you have further feedback or wish to contact the school, Mr. King, Parent Coordinator is 
always available to assist you. He can be reached at parents@labcharter.com, or 267-817-
4720. 

Thanks for your time, 

The LAB Charter School Staff 

  

 


